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This email is in regards to the request to the commission to amend the certificate of need, the
site permit and the route permit for the Plum Creek Wind Project. We think this is a very
important project not only for the area but for the long term improvement for our renewable
energy. It seems more urgent now to permit a project that has done a lot of necessary ground
work. Because we have an administration that has talked about eliminating all the funding for
these types of projects. Thank you.
Robert and Jeanette Heggerston
22065 County Road 7
Walnut Grove MN 56180
Cottonwood County
Ann Township
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